New - HUD HCV Landlord Resources and Newsletter

The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) created a web page specifically to
provide landlords and potential landlords with important information about the Housing Choice
Voucher (HCV) program.

In addition to a quarterly newsletter, the page provides information on steps to become a
landlord, myth-busting and benefits for HCV landlords, Landlord Taskforce Events, including
recordings of previous webinars, and upcoming HCV landlord symposiums.

Click the link below to explore this new resource for landlords:

HCV Landlord Resources | HUD.gov / U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
HUD



https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/hcv/landlord?utm_campaign=PIH%20Alerts&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=116624056&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_omY5KVSw0Dae0Ba2227NxPrL97oKeLS9hWwn4fdhDFLRy0bpNX6BoVxD2hzA_rqpQv-7w-LCBg9RNf0Zp3AnX8Lk-Ng&utm_content=116624056&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/hcv/landlord?utm_campaign=PIH%20Alerts&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=116624056&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_omY5KVSw0Dae0Ba2227NxPrL97oKeLS9hWwn4fdhDFLRy0bpNX6BoVxD2hzA_rqpQv-7w-LCBg9RNf0Zp3AnX8Lk-Ng&utm_content=116624056&utm_source=hs_email

